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Jim Horwood and Tim Lay both presented at the National Association of Telecommunications Officers and Advisors’

annual conference, held September 8–11 in San Diego.  Jim spoke on legal uses of drones for use in video photography. 

The presentation slides are linked below. A full paper, co-authored with Frances Wade, is available here.

Tim joined a panel discussion entitled “60 Answers in 60 Minutes,” in which panelists answered audience questions on

telecommunications law topics.  You may watch a recording of the program below.
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DOWNLOAD ATTACHMENT:

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/NATOA_2015_Drone_Presentation_2015_09_30_02_34_04.pdf

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

1875 Eye Street, NW | Suite 700 | Washington, DC 20006 | 202.879.4000 | www.spiegelmcd.com

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/professionals/james-horwood/
https://www.spiegelmcd.com/uploads/2018/10/Drone_Research_2015_09_30_02_35_35.pdf
http://www.tcpdf.org

